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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Explorer Dome 

Thank you so much to parents who contributed to the Explorer dome – it was well worth the money.  The Y1/2 

classes learnt all about forces in connection with rockets and space and the Year 5/6s followed the journey our 

food right through our systems – we really ‘are what we eat’ it seems!  It was a really memorable learning session.  

We would also like to thank the PTA who contributed towards the cost.   

 

Safer Internet Day – Tuesday 5th February 

On Tuesday, we’ll be exploring how to use the internet in a safe and productive way as part of our curriculum on 

e-safety. 

If you want to know more about staying safe online and current issues then check out the following resources… 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/stay-safe-useful-links 

…and read our computing policy which is on the school website under About > Policies. 

 

Year 6 and Billy Elliott at KEVICC 

This year at KEVICC they are putting on Billy Elliot as our Whole College Production and it is shaping up to be 

yet another great show.   Year 6 have been invited to the open dress rehearsal on Wednesday February 6th 

2019.  As you may be aware, there is a lot of adult language generally in this show. We have attached a letter 

from Dawn Shaw, the head of Performing Arts at KEVICC, explaining that they are taking these parts out for the 

Dress rehearsal that the Year 6 will watch.  

 

Lime Tree Class 

Lime Tree Class are due to go on Safari around Bridgetown tomorrow but may have to postpone due to awful 

weather that is forecast.   

 

School Council – Fundraising for our Nuture/Reading Dog 

This week it is the turn of parents from Chestnut and Ginkgo tree classes to bake please for our Thursday 

stalls.  Each week we raise around £60, so it is all adding up.  

 

We have 2 other events lined up! Oli from Bay has asked us to have some remote control vehicle fun so on the 

last day of term, Thursday 14th your child can bring their remote control vehicle to school to use on a circuit that 

the school councilors have set up.  The cost is £2 to enter.  

Parents, save the date, we are your babysitters.  From 6-8pm on Friday 8th March it is Children’s Movie Night, 

cost £5 per child for children from Reception class to Year 6.  Tickets on sale soon. 
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Praise Assemblies 

Praise assembly this week is Bay Tree class on Friday at 2.45pm.  The next praise assembly is Acorn Tree class on 

Friday 8th February at 2.45 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Hilary Priest 

 

Adverts – please note that the school is neither recommending nor supporting the adverts below.  If you wish to advertise in 

our newsletter then please contact the school for details. 

 

 

 


